Nursery Newsletter 8/12/2022



Dear Parents and Carers

A very busy week in Nursery this week. On Tuesday and Wednesday the school was visited by Ofsted. The report will be available in January. Many thanks to all who were able to complete the Parent Questionnaire which was sent via email. The children as always made us proud.

The Santa Dash has been rearranged for Wednesday 14th December. Children can wear a Christmas or brightly coloured jumper/top along with their usual Nursery uniform.

Tomorrow it is Christmas Jumper Day. (Nursery children do not take part in Christmas Lunch.)

Thursday 15th December is Party Day, children can wear their own clothes to Nursery but please be aware we will still be accessing the outdoors within the day and please ensure the clothes are suitable for children to be independent when needing the toilet (if that makes sense).

Nursery Stay, Play and Sing will take place on Friday 16th December for Morning Children and some of the All Day Children, and Monday 19th December 2-3pm for the Afternoon Children and some of the All Day Children. I have divided the All Day Children so to create equal groups bearing in mind the space we have in Nursery. The session will be very informal, with Christmas activities set out for you to make with your child and all being well we will end by singing the Christmas songs we have been learning.

Monday 19th December is the Christmas Grotto with hopefully a visit from Father Christmas. The Christmas Raffle will also be drawn. thanks to those who have bought tickets, £1 per strip. All money raised is funding the Christmas Parties.

Wednesday 21st December school will close for the Christmas Break and reopens on Thursday, January 5^{th.}

Warmest Wishes, Mrs Riley